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Chris King - Exhibition of PPR for the RozeHe Village/Balmain Leagues Development, Rozelle
(MP11_0015)

RN B G

From:  Susan Harrison <Susan.Harrison@environment.nsw.gov.au>

To: "chris king@planning. nsw.gov.au" <chris.king@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 11/8/2012 2:53 PM

Subject: Exhibition of PPR for the Rozelle Village/Balmain Leagues Development, Rozelle
{MP11_0015)

Dear Chris,

L.ou Ewins has asked me to respond to letter received by OEH on 7 November 2012, inviting OEH
to make a submission on the exhibited Preferred Project Report for the Rozelle Village/Balmain
Leagues Development, Rozelle (MP11_0015). OEH has no interest in the proposal and has not

reviewed the PPR.

Regards
Susan

Susan Harrison

Manager Pianning Unit

Regional Operations Group

Office of Environment and Heritage

NSW Department of Premier and Cabinet
PO Box 668

Parramatta NSW 2124

T: 9995 6864

W wiww.environment nsw.gov.au

This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or privileged

information.
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it immediately.

Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender except where the sender
expressly and with authority states them to be the views of the Office of Environment and Heritage,

NSW Department of Premier and Cabinet.

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL
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